COPY.
Llopd's Register of Ihipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC 3.

BNCLOSURE. 28th February, 1929.

Dear Sir,

I enclose for your information a copy of a
letter which has been received at this Office from the Owner
of the motorship "ZULIA",and shall be glad if in the
circumstances you will place yourself in cormunication with
nis representative at Curacao and make the necessary
arrangements for the Modified Survey of the 0il Engines
to be carried out, advising me as to the result.

I am, Dear Sir,

 Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

H, R. MeClelland Iisq.,

CURACAQ.



